
PI
N

EC
O

N
E

Central Pines Regional Council recently
welcomed its 48th member, the Town of

Pinebluff! They were voted in as a Member at the
October Board of Delegate Meeting. Pinebluff is

located in Moore County.

NEW MEMBER:
Town of Pinebluff

Several CPRC staff members have been assisting
Land of Sky Regional Council with Hurricane

Helene relief efforts including finance, floodplain
assessments, and supporting local government

employees. CPRC is also partnering with NC
City/County Management Association to create a

resource hub, and hosting weekly virtual office
hours.

HURRICANE RELIEF
EFFORTS

Be sure to mark your calendars for Regional Day,
Friday, February 21, 2025. This event is for all

elected officials in the region, especially our
newly elected officials, to learn all about the

resources available to you around the region. It’s
a great networking opportunity as well! 

REGIONAL DAY:
February 21, 2025

OCTOBER
2024

A few pointers on what’s happening at Central Pines
Regional Council lately. Please share this information

with your board to let them know how Central Pines is
working collaboratively in the region 


